
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 

INVITATION TO BID 

EQUIPMENT PRE-PURCHASE – ROCK CREEK IPS MEDIUM VOLTAGE VFD NO.3 
REPLACEMENT PROJECT NO. 7085 

ISSUED: JANUARY 21, 2021

The Invitation to Bid for Equipment Pre-Purchase – Rock Creek IPS Medium Voltage VFD No. 
3 Replacement Project No. 7085 advertised on December 15, 2020 (ITB) is canceled and all bids 
submitted in response to the ITB are rejected.    

Clean Water Services (District) received one bid in response to the ITB which was declared 
nonresponsive because they proposed changes to the contract, which was not allowed under the 
terms of the ITB.  

District has determined pursuant to District Purchasing Rule 30-102(1) and 30-115 that it is in 
the public interest for the ITB to be canceled and the bid will be rejected.    

The District intends to reissue the ITB. 


